RE: Redevelopment Letter

From: Sanjay Kapoor (sanjaylkapoor@hotmail.com)
To: vijay.vih‘.a r@yahoo.in
Cc aseem.kapoorS@gmail.com

Date: Sunday, 6 October, 2019, 01:04 pm IST

You may please take this as our consent for the letter — you can reach Sanjay on 9810102120 if required for any
discussions.

Thank you, Aseem & Sanjay

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Vijay Vihar <vijay.vihar@yahoo.in>

. Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2019 10:11:53 AM

To: Kapoor Uncle 2C-4 <sanjaylkapoor@hotmail.com>
Subject: Redevelopment Letter

- Dear Member,

We have received letter from members to start the process of redevelopment.
Kindly give your consent by email.

| Thanks, /QS*“'
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